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Brooklyn- State Senator Marty Golden (R-C, 22nd District) is today announcing that the

Metropolitan Transit Authority has scheduled the Metro Card Van to visit his Bay Ridge

District Office, located at 7408-5th Avenue, on Monday, November 3, 2014 from 1:00 p.m.-3:00

p.m.

The Metro Card Bus will enable the local residents to take care of all their Metro Card

business at the Metro Card Bus, whether it's applying for or refilling a Reduced-Fare Metro

Card, buying or refilling a regular Metro Card, or asking a MetroCard-related question.

Senator Golden assures residents that they will receive prompt and attentive service.

 

For more information, please contact Senator Golden’s community office at (718) 238-6044.

 


